
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Coming Soon…. 

May Half-Term  

29th May - 2nd June  

 

Inset Day 5th June  

School  closed to pupils 

 

Tuesday 20th June  

Sports Day  

 

Last Day of School  

Friday 21st July  

 

Open Evening Info: 

Woodhouse Academy-    

16ht October  

James Bateman Junior High 

18th October &                    

21st October  

Biddulph High School               

19th October  

 

For dates over the year 

please visit the website 

https://www.kingsfield.staff

s.sch.uk/calendar/ 

 

 

 

19th May 2023  Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

Year 4 Leavers Assembly  
 

On Tuesday 18
th
 July at 6:00pm our Year 4 children will be       

performing their leavers concert which will conclude with 
presentations to all pupil.  Two tickets per family will be             

allocated for this performance, these will be issued after the 
half term.  We would be asking all children to attend this      

special evening which will be a celebration of their time at 
Kingsfield. 

We look forward to seeing you at this event. 
 

Superhairoes Hair Donation 
 

Skyla Mycock has done an amazing thing this Thursday, she has 
had over 30cm of her hair cut off to donate to The Little Princess 

Trust!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is an amazing thing to do to help others, we are all super 
proud of you and your new bob looks amazing! 



A huge WELL DONE to the following  children 
who were awarded a  golden ticket this week 

and chose a prize from the golden chest:-  
 

Cameron Rafferty, Isabelle Mason, Harrison Copeland, 
Ellie Hughes-Moore, Oscar Atkinson, Pippa Millington, 
Baylee Ribbans,  George Deakin , Harry Salmon, Henry 

Hawthorne, Daisy Worth, Ellie Hughes-Moore,         
Freddie Carr, Chloe Bennett   

 

House Points  

Mars—  410  Jupiter – 246 

Earth – 445  Saturn – 268 

 

This weeks winners are: 

      Earth  

School Attendance last week was 95.9% 

Class attendance was:-  

Busy Bees— 97.6 %       Clever Caterpillars— 96.7% 

Terrific Tigers— 98.9%    Charming Cheetahs —  88.5% 

Learning Lions—  98.3%  Perfect Panthers— 96.4% 

Wise Owls— 90.6%     Super Squirrels— 98.5%  

        Fantastic Foxes—99.1%   
 

Congratulations goes to: Fantastic Foxes  

Star of the Week  

Busy Bees - Theo Copeland 

Clever Caterpillars –George Johnson 

Charming Cheetahs - Layla Tatton 

Terrific Tigers– Ezra Knapper 

Perfect Panthers - Jasmine Young 

Learning Lions - Thorley Dickerson  

Wise Owls—  Lillie-Mai Swift  

Super Squirrels - Lacey Totton 

Fantastic Foxes– Alanah McGregor  

Awesome Award 

Busy Bees - Courtney Isom 

Clever Caterpillars -  Eddie Baker 

Charming Cheetahs -  Olivia Peake  

Terrific Tigers - Isabelle Mason  

Perfect Panthers -  Jaxon Keay 

Learning Lions – Charlie Cartlidge  

Wise Owls -  Archie Allen 

Super Squirrels - Miley Atkinson 

Fantastic Foxes– Reggie Casewell 

Thoughtful Friend 

Busy Bees - Freddie Oakes 

Clever Caterpillars— Harper Rose 

Williams  

Charming Cheetahs – Ella Totton 

Terrific Tigers—Teddy Casewell  

Perfect Panthers— Aimee Pierpoint  

Learning Lions - Fearne Harvey  

Wise Owls - Kyra Cliff 

Super Squirrels— Luca Byrom 

Fantastic Foxes– Henry  Boon 

100% Attendance spot prize for this week goes to:  Miley Atkinson  

Swimming  
 

Year 1 start swimming on Friday 16th June  

Picture News….  
 

This week's Picture News discussion was all about the question; 

Should all animals be treated equally? the children enjoyed     

discussing about this topic and sharing their  opinions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



TTRockstars   

Battle of the bands, this weeks winners goes to :   

Wise Owls—69 

Fantastic Foxes 67 

Super Squirrels—65 

Sports Day  

This years Sports Day will be on Tuesday 20th June! 

We can’t wait to see you and to cheer all the children on! 

Please see below the times for your child's year group: 

Nursery and Reception: 9:10am  

Year 1 and year 2: 11:00am  

Year 3 and Year 4: 1:10pm  



Biddulph Festival Launch Parade  

Biddulph Festival will be taking place on Saturday 1st July at 10:30am. The 

theme this year is ‘NHS 75’ and our plan is to dress up as Patients, Nurses,     

Doctors,   Paramedics, Midwives, Physiotherapists or any other NHS worker 

your child wishes to be. Pupils have come home today with an information letter, 

all reply slips must be returned by Thursday 25th May. 

 We are vey much looking forward to the Festival!  

Out of School Achievements: 

  A massive well done to: 

Austin and Henry Postlethwaite who both achieved their 6th belt (brown) in     
Karate on Saturday!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Lucas Antrobus for being Area Field Winner for his  

Football Team! 

 

Isabell Barber has received a letter from Sir David Attenborough thanking her for 
looking after the planet! 

 

Well done to Madison Hanley on passing her Stage 2 Swimming!  

 



ParentPay  

Please ensure all debts on your ParentPay account are cleared at the end of every week.  

A reminder that any debts over £20 could result in loss of use of the school      

facilities. It is important to set up your ParentPay account as useful whole-school           

information is sent out this way.  









Bookings are now LIVE! 
- Visit asmsports.co.uk 

- Call 01782 366332 


